
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk

From: Rick Granger, Chair of the Shared Services Committee

Re: March 3, 2016 Meeting Cancellation

Date: February 28, 2016

The Shared Services Committee Meeting scheduled for March 3, 2016 has been cancelled due to 
a scheduling conflict.

A Special Meeting of the Shared Services Committee will be held at 7:30 pm on March 7, 2016 
at Town Hall.


